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26th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Book Fair  
 
We are planning on holding our book fair in the week after half term. Unfortunately, due to Covid 
regulations we are unable to invite parents in after school to browse the book selection after school 
as we have done in previous years.  
 

This year we will be taking the children into the hall during the school day in their class bubbles to 
look at the books. Each child in Reception – Year 6 has been allocated £5 to spend on a book. They 
will be able to choose a book up to the value £5.  
 
Enclosed is a book list. Please take the time to look at this with your child; if your child would like a 
book that costs more than £5 you will be able to pay the difference by sending the correct money in 
a sealed envelope with your child’s name, class and the title of the book written on the envelope. We 
will be unable to provide change. Please send this into school between Monday 7th and Wednesday 
9th June. You can also order additional books this way. Examples below:  
 

• If you would like to use your child’s allocated £5 towards a book that costs £6.99, you will 
need to send £1.99 (or £2 if easier) in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, class and 
the title of the book written on the envelope. Please also write £5 book on the envelope. 

 

• If you would like to use your child’s allocated £5 towards a book costing £6.99 and would 
also like to order an extra book which costs £5.99, you would need to send the extra £1.99 
(£2) for the first book and also the full £5.99 (or £6 if easier) for the additional book, 
remembering to write your child’s name and the title(s) of the book(s) on the envelope. 

 

• If your child chooses a book for £5 or less, you do not need to send any money.  
Unfortunately, no change will be given if the book is less than £5.00. 

 
Choosing your £5 book:  You can choose the book with your child using the book list attached and 
then let the office know which book your child would like, or your child can choose during the 
browsing session with their class. If you/your child has not chosen a book by Thursday 10th June we 
will choose a book for them.  
 
We will put some envelopes in reception, please come and take one if you need one. If you have 
any questions about this please speak to a member of staff in the office.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs M Albert 
Head of Academy 

 


